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 Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns or wish to report or discuss any issues, please email 

safeguarding @thebairdprimaryacademy.org.uk 

 

Gold Award  

Winners 

 

We are super proud of you all! 

WELL DONE! 

 

Cygnets: WHOLE CLASS! 

Skylarks: Brody 

Swifts: Charloe 

Robins: Esmae 

Kingfishers: Ruby & Leon 

Lapwings: Darcie 

Sandmartins: Albert, Phoebe & 

Eva 

Herons: Nathan & Amelia 

Cranes: WHOLE CLASS! 

Moorhens: Patrick 

Curlews: Rebecca, Joe & Harri-

son 

Avocets: WHOLE CLASS! 

Kittiwakes: WHOLE CLASS! 

Hummingbirds: Ronny 

Dates for the Diary 

17.07.24 Year 2 Drusilla's Trip 

22.07.24 Year 6 Leavers BBQ 

23.07.24 End of Year Whole  School 

Picnic and Mufti Day 

23.07.24 Last day of Summer Term 

 

Attendance Figures W.C 08/07 

 

Our Year 6 students had an incredible time in 

London on Thursday. We visited the London 

Eye, London Aquarium and finished with watch-

ing Matilda the Musical at the end West end! 

This fabulous year group represented us so well 

and were an absolute joy to spend the day with.  

What a fabulous week it’s been at The Baird! We’ve had so much fun with Sports Days 

taking place and Year 6’s fabulous trip to London.  

 

As we embark on our last full week of term, we just wanted to 

express our heartfelt thanks to all of our children, parents, PTA 

team and staff for this year! We’re really excited for a fantastic 

new academic year and are so grateful for all of your support.  

Class Weekly  

Cygnets 90.80%↗ 

Ducklings 93.18%↗ 

Skylarks 83.33%↗ 

Swifts 84.78%↗ 

Kingfishers 93.64%↗ 

Robins 94.55%↗ 

Lapwings 86.50%↗ 

Sandmartins 86.82%↗ 

Cranes 91.67%↗ 

Herons 79.09%↗ 

Curlews 89.63%↗ 

Moorhens 86.30%↗ 

Avocets 84.76%↗ 

Kittiwakes 91.67%↗ 
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The eco-schools' committee have been busy improving their garden for everyone to enjoy! 
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Please try to walk, bike (cycle) or scooter to and from school. because: 

It saves energy 

It is wasteful to use cars for short journeys 

It is good healthy exercise 

It’s better for the environment because exhaust fumes pollute the environment 

There are too many cars outside the school and that makes us late. Also it is not safe. 

It is better for your mental health because exercise gives you the feel good hormones. 

Exercise is good for your body, it builds healthy muscles and bones. 

 

Thank you 

The Eco-SchoolsCommittee 
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Family Picnic: 

 

If you wish to order a picnic lunch for your child to have on the last day of term, this needs to be completed by midnight on 

the 15th. We will not be able to cater for anyone who hasn’t ordered beyond this date. Thanks  
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